
 WATCH DECEMBER 1, 2021 

 HAPPY HOLIDAY NOTES 
 THANKS TO CONTESSA’S for providing Thanksgiving meals to so many people in the 
 community! 

 Blessings to all of our community in this holiday season. We are grateful to be among 
 caring people in our Village and beyond. Be safe; be joyful; enjoy family and friends. 

 MEDINA CHORUS IS BACK IN TIME FOR HOLIDAY MUSIC 
 As the festive season approaches, join the Medina Chorus for  ‘Sounds  of Christmas’  , 
 a choral concert of well-loved songs of the season. 
 Sunday December 5th at 3 pm 
 Medina United Methodist Church, Foote Rd, Medina 
 Tickets $10 from Chorus members and at the door 

 Please note: Doors open at 2:30 pm. All audience members are required to wear masks 
 and show proof of vaccination at the door. We thank you for your cooperation and 
 understanding. 

 LIONS CLUB HOLIDAY FOOD UPDATE 
 The Chippewa Lake Lions Club and Foundation will be distributing Holiday food gift 
 cards, instead of baskets  in December to those in need. Your generous donations over 
 that past year enable the Lions to be able to continue this annual sharing opportunity. 
 $8000 was allocated to provide a bounty to these families. If you know someone who is 
 in need, or of you would like to make a donation , please contact Joanne Dodaro 
 rdodaro@neo.rr.com 

 SANTA VISIT 
 Once again, the Lafayette Fire Department will host a Santa present delivery on 
 Saturday Dec. 18, from 5-10 pm in the local area, including Chippewa Lake. You can 
 drop off one gift per child at the Fire Department , 6367 Technology Lane, between 
 7pm-9 pm on Dec 14-16. Gifts should be bundled together, with the name of each child, 
 phone number and address. Please note that delivery times are only approximate . 

 FREE HOLIDAY MEAL 
 Merry Christmas!!  Be sure to mark your calendars folks!  The CrossPointe Church free 
 community meal is a week early for December!  Because of Christmas, you will be able 
 to enjoy your delicious holiday meal of glazed Christmas chicken, scalloped potatoes, 
 broccoli…and for dessert…eggnog cake on Friday, December 17  th  instead of the last 



 Friday of the month. 

 If you would like to enjoy this wonderful meal, please observe these very important 
 instructions:   come to CrossPointe between 5 and 6PM on Friday, December 17  th  and 
 follow the directions of the volunteer at the entrance to the parking lot. A CrossPointe 
 volunteer will come to your car to ask how many meals you would like to have.  Another 
 volunteer will then bring the number of meals you need out to your car.  This procedure 
 is being enacted to ensure your safety as well as that of our volunteers while we are 
 under coronavirus mandates. 

 CrossPointe is located at 7230 Lake Road, near the intersection of Chippewa and Lake 
 Roads. If you need more information, please call the church office at 330-975-4309. 
 This meal is sponsored in cooperation with the Chippewa Lake Lions Club. 


